
 

 

Contact:  Yo Maeda – Procurement & Contracts Division - Tel. +33 4 42 17 73 06 - e-mail: Yo.Maeda@iter.org  

To: Potential bidders 

 

 

Date: 26 April 2021 

Subject:     Request for Information  

 

 

 

Dear Madam/Sir, 

 

 

The ITER Organization (IO) intends to lunch a Call for Tender for the provision of Global 

Maintenance Services. In this regard, we would like to request information in order to help us better 

define the tender strategy.  

 

The IO presented two options for the tender strategy in the last RIBM. You can find the details of 

the two options as well as the scope of the Contract in the attached presentation. 

 

The main purpose of this Request for Information is for the IO to evaluate the various possible 

options as well as the market information. 

 

In this regard, we highly appreciate it if you could answer to the questions in the attachment and 

return it to the Procurement Officer in charge by email by 11 May 2021.  

 

The IO may invite you to follow up remote meetings after receiving your responses to this Request 

for Information. 

 

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

 

 

 

Christophe Dorschner 

Head of Procurement and Contracts Division 
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